
Center News
The children will be learning about 

gun safety this month with an Eddie 
Eagle presentation. They will start the 

lesson on Talking about Touching. 
This is presented to the children to 

teach them about keeping their 
bodies safe and that they shouldn’t 

keep secrets.

They will have Thanksgiving activities 
which will include talking about 
family and what the children are 

thankful for. 

They will have a Thanksgiving Sensory 
Bin. This will have dried corn and 

feathers along with other fall 
materials. They will have a leaf hunt 
on the playground to add  leaves to 
the bin. This builds skills in language  

and fine motor/dexterity while 
learning creativity. 

Early Head Start children will be 
working with Ms. Barb on many fun 
fall activities including making paper 
pumpkins. This helps with fine motor 

skills by tearing the paper. 

With 

Socializations

Reminders

Logan
Head 
Start

Early Head Start will have two Socialization 
events this month. They will be held on 

November 2nd and November 16th

Details will be announced later

With the change of weather, please 
remember to send your child dressed 
appropriately. The children play outside 
everyday. In case of bad weather, school 
closings and delays will be announced on 
our Facebook page, Channel 10, and the 
105 radio station.

We will be having a Christmas party on 
December 6th from 5pm to 7pm at the 
Fairgrounds in the youth building. 


